
 

TOWN HALL MEETING 
ESCONDIDO BOMB/ARSON 

INCIDENT 
 

Tuesday, November 30, 2010, 7:00 p.m.  
 

Woodland Park Middle School 
1270 Rock Springs Road, San Marcos 

 
Sheriff Bill Gore  

San Diego Sheriff’s Bomb/ Arson 
Chief Jim Maher & Capt. Bob Benton, Escondido Police Dept. 

Chief Michael Lowry, Escondido Fire Department 
Chief Todd Newman, San Marcos Fire Department 

County HazMat, County Air Quality Management, County Counsel 
Ron Lane, County Office of Emergency Services 
Wilma Wooten, M.D. County Public Health Officer 

Capt. Deb Schroder, CHP 
ATF, FBI  

 
Learn more about the Sheriff’s Bomb/Arson Unit operation at 1954 

Via Scott in Escondido. Local, state and federal experts will answer 
questions from community members about the disposal of explosive 
material and hazardous chemicals in the house.  The experts will also 
provide critical personal safety information regarding the planned disposal 
of the material.   
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The San Diego Sheriff’s Department is now also on Facebook, Twitter, Nixle and www.sdsheriff.net 


